April 17, 2007

Mr. A. Gary Webb, P.E.

Landmark Design Group

5544 Greenwich Road

Virginia Beach, Virginia     23462







RE:
J. R. Tucker HS Parking Additions








2910 N. Parham Road








File:  County – P.O.D. No. 046-72 ADM.
Dear Mr. Webb:

The Department of Public Utilities has completed a review of the water and sewer plans that are part of the plan of development submitted to the Planning Department on April 3, 2007.  

DPU recommends approval of these plans by The Planning Commission.

Please address the following comments before submitting the construction plans for signature.

General:

1.
DPU does not have any comments on the J. R. Tucker High School Parking Addition Plan at this time. Be advised that comments may be generated if changes are made to these plans that will affect DPU.

2.
Add a note on the plan that states DPU Construction will be notified at (804) 727-8724 in case of conflict with utilities.

If you have any questions concerning the above noted comments or the plans, please contact me at 501-5483 or Tanneh Togba-Lee at 501-4512.

Sincerely,







Kristie H. Garofalo, P.E.

Utilities Engineer

cc:
Mr. Dwight A. Grissom, Henrico County Public Schools

